
Washington Square Homeowners Association, Inc. 
c/o Community Management Associates, Inc. ● 1465 Northside Drive, Suite 128 ● Atlanta, GA 30318 ● 404-835-9100 

 
 June 29, 2020 

 
Dear Residents: 
 
The Board of Directors has been reviewing our regulations related to fireworks.  While Georgia law allows 
for the purchase of fireworks in our state, the use of fireworks, of any kind or size, by Residents within the 
Washington Square community is strictly prohibited.    
 
Fireworks shall be defined as any device containing restricted amounts of pyrotechnic composition, designed 
primarily to produce visible or audible effects by combustion.  Fireworks shall include any combustible or 
explosive composition or any substance or combination of substances or article prepared for the purpose of 
producing a visible or audible effect by combustion, explosion, deflagration, or detonation, including but not 
limited to blank cartridges, firecrackers, torpedoes, skyrockets, bombs, sparklers, and other combustibles 
and explosives of like construction, as well as articles containing any explosive or flammable compound and 
tablets and other devices containing an explosive substance. 
 
The fine for using, setting off, lighting, igniting, illuminating and/or displaying fireworks is $250.00 for each 
incident. 
 
If you have any questions regarding these new rules and regulations, please submit them in writing to 
propertymanager@washingtonsquareatlanta.com and the Board or management will respond to your 
concerns.  The Board is hopeful that all residents of Washington Square will comply with these rules and 
regulations and be respectful of their neighbors. 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
 
 
Washington Square Homeowners Association Board of Directors 
 


